
 

 
 
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
30 September 2013 
 
 
2012 / 2013 Financial Statements 
 
Stanfield Funds Management Limited (“Stanfield”) (ASX: SFN) wishes to advise the market of 
the late lodgement of its 2012/13 Financial Statements. 
 
Our 2012/13 Financial Statements are with our auditors, Grant Thornton, for final sign-off.   
 
The Financial Statements were not lodged on time, by 30 September 2013, due to 
administrative delays only. 
 
The financial details included in our 2012/13 Financial Statements will be substantially the 
same as the Appendix 4E lodged on 30 August 2013. 
 
Trading in Stanfield shares will be suspended by the ASX until our Financial Statements are 
lodged, which we expect will occur by the end of this week. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Adrian Olney 
Company Secretary 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


